




































































































































Summary 

The Inner West Bicycle Coalition commends the Rozelle Parklands Master Plan for its vision to 
enhance sport, recreation, and active transport. We are optimistic about the health, social, and 
environmental benefits it promises. Despite many of our suggestions made post-UDLP and 
during construction being unheeded, we're still keen to see improvements in the cycle network 
connections. 

Our submission highlights the need for safer, better-designed entrances and crossings, 
improved pathways, and reconfiguration of surrounding streets to accommodate cyclists and 
pedestrians effectively. We propose specific changes, such as reconfiguring lanes, removing 
hazards, and reducing speed limits, which are crucial for the safety and usability of the 
parklands. 

We urge the Council to address these issues, keeping in mind the broader community's active 
transport needs. Additionally, we anticipate that the Council will leverage available funding from 
Transport for NSW for these enhancements. 

We look forward to the realization of a safer and more connected Rozelle Parklands. 

Kind regards 

Neil Tonkin 
Advocacy Coordinator 
Inner West Bicycle Coalition 
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